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March 1, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Regarding: Tariff Revision, Advice No. CNG/W22-03-01 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or the “Company”) files herewith the following 
revisions to its Tariff, WN U-3, stated to become effective with service on and after April 1, 
2022: 

• Twenty-Fourth Revision Sheet No. 2-A
• Twelfth Revision Sheet No. 300
• Ninth Revision Sheet No. 300-A
• Original Revision Sheet No. 300-B
• Original Revision Sheet No. 300-C
• Sixth Revision of Sheet 301
• Fourth Revision Sheet No. 301-A
• First Revision Sheet No. 301-B
• Tenth Revision Sheet No. 302
• Eighth Revision Sheet No. 302-A
• Second Revision Sheet No. 302-B

The purpose of this filing is to update the Energy Efficiency program structure commensurate 
with the Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP) filed on November 1, 2021 and accepted by the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission in Docket UG-210838 on January 18, 
2022.  

The proposed changes support the budgets, revised program offerings developed from the 2021 
Conservation Potential Assessment and align with terms and conditions as indicated in Exhibit 1 
of the BCP. The Company worked with its Conservation Advisory Group to redesign these tariff 
sheets to reflect program offerings in Exhibit 1 to allow for future program updates within the 
biennium to be made in consultation with its Conservation Advisory Group. This update allows 
for removal of some offerings that are now code, additions of new measures, and increases to 
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incentives which were included in budgeting for the BCP.  The Company believes these changes 
are crucial in order to achieve the Biennial Acquisition Target for 2022-2023 established in the 
BCP. Updates to this tariff sheet also bring the Company into alignment with conditions set 
within Docket UG-210838. The Company’s Conservation Advisory Group was notified in 
advance of this filing and provided feedback which has been incorporated. This notification was 
sent as an electronic copy 32 days in advance of this filing on January 28, 2021.  
 
 
This filing is comprised of the following files: 
 
 New-CNGC-Advice-No. W22-03-01-Leg Tariffs-03-01-2022.pdf 
 New-CNGC-Advice-No. W22-03-01-Tariffs-03-01-2022.pdf 
  
Any questions regarding this document should be directed to Monica Cowlishaw, Manager of Energy 
Efficiency and Community Outreach, at (360)-788-2357 or monica.cowlishaw@cngc.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lori Blattner 
 
Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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